
   

Worship Opportunities 

SUNDAY MORNING 
10:00 AM - Sunday School  
11:00 AM - Morning Worship 

SUNDAY EVENING SERVICES 
Sunday evening services are not being held 
currently.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
7:00 PM - Adult Bible Study  
7:00 PM - Youth Bible Study  
7:00 PM - Kids4Christ  
(Ages 3 - completed 5th grade) 

WMU 
     Tuesday, June 11th 

4:00 pm 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
Please have all articles, pictures, 
news, and events for the June 
edition of The Dover Digest 

 into the church office by June 17th. 

Dover Baptist Church 
You can view our Worship services live on 
the Dover Baptist Church channel each 
Sunday at 11:00 am. Past services are also 
available for viewing on our channel. 

Dear Church Family, 

May was a busy month for us, as we had 
Mother’s Day Banquet, Mother’s Day 
Recognition Sunday, and Memorial Day. 

As we are jumping into June we will be 
honoring our Graduates on June 2nd. We 
will celebrate our Father’s on June 15th 
with a breakfast meal. We will recognize 
the Father’s on June 16th during our 
morning worship. On June 30th we will 
have the Lord’s Supper. 

I am pleased to announce that we have a 
Pastor Candidate for our Church. The 
Candidate will be speaking June 9th with 
cover dish following after service. June 
12th, with a meal before Wednesday 
service and June 16th with questions and 
answers before church service.  

Please be in much Prayer for the 
Candidate and Our Church. 

In Christ Love, 

Greg Williamson 

Jesus Christ the same yesterday, today, 
and forever. 

Hebrews 13:8 
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The Dover Digest 

Dover Baptist Church 
910-428-9272

2527 Dover Church Road, Seagrove, NC  27341 
www.doverbaptistchurchnc.org 



In May, the youth discussed the 
importance of being an 
encouragement to those around 
them. Nathan and Zachary served 
those that attended the Mother-
Daughter banquet. The group went 
fishing and canoeing at the Roy 
Maness Nature Preserve and then 
enjoyed supper at Better Burger in 
Troy. 

In July, the youth will be attending 
summer camp in Morehead City, as 
a part of Deep Impact, Baptist on 
Mission. 
Please be in Prayer for this mission 
opportunities that we will be 
participating in. 

Thanks,  
Tony Cobb 910-571-2832  
Kristie Cobb 910-571-2905 

This month we will be studying… 
Please come join us on Wednesdays as we 
study and learn more from God's Word.  
 During the Summer while the teachers are 
taking a small break. We have Mrs. Denise 
and Mrs. Kendall doing a short Bible Study 
with the Kids. 
Each Week they will learn about the 
disciples. On June 5th they will start 
learning about Simon Peter. Kids of all 
ages are invited. 
For more details, please contact Denise 
Greene or Kendall Purvis 

There were Twelve Disciples Jesus Called 
To Help Him: 

Simon Peter, Andrew, James, His Brother 
John, Philip, Thomas, Matthew, James The 
Son of Alpheus, Thaddeus, Simon, Judas, 
And Bartholomew. 

He Has Called Us, Too. He Has Called Us, 
Too. 
We Are His Disciples; I Am One And You! 
He Has Called Us, Too. He Has Called Us, 
Too. 
We Are His Disciples; I Am One And You! 

June 
   06/02 John Ritter 

 06/09 Greg Mabe 
 06/16 Darris Greene 
 06/23 Eric Dunn 
 06/30 Willis Hogan  

Thursday, June 13th 
7:00 pm 

Nursery 
Morning Worship 

06/02 Rhonda and Meghan Peters  
06/09 Linda Davis, Beverly Hogan  
06/16 Jeffery & Samantha Strider  
06/23 Tammy Tysinger, Carolyn Vanhoy 
06/30 Rhonda and Meghan Peters 

Nursery-Toddlers 
Morning Worship 

06/02 Darris and Denise Greene  
06/09 Volunteers Needed   
06/16 Robin Hancock &  Volunteer 
06/23 Debbie Allen & Ashley Saunders 
06/30 Volunteers Needed    

Maranda Britt  04 
Darla Kennedy  07 
Felicia Davis  07 
Janet Russell  08 
Myrtle Lou Brewer 08 
Tony Cobb  08 
David Garner  10 
Rhonda Peters  10 
Karen Hooker  11 
Tammy Tysinger 16 
Pete Wallace  19 
Roy Alcorn  22 
Mike Vanhoy  25 
Marlo Dunn  25 
Meghan Peters 29 
Terry Braswell  29 

Chad & Laura Williams  01 
James & Joyce Reeder    02 
 Brandon & Maranda Britt      04 
 David & Patrina Lambert      07 
 Willis & Beverly Hogan     08 
 Jeffery & Samantha Strider  13 



Holden Myrick

Holden is graduating 
from High School. Holden was active in 
Fellowship of Christian Students, 
Marching Band (4yrs), Concert Band 
(4yrs.) and Member of Beta Club. 
Holden plans to attend Randolph 
Community College for Associates in Arts 
and will transfer to UNCG for Recreation 
and Parks Management Degree. 

Owen Williams 

Owen is graduating from The O’Neal 
School. Owen was active in Tennis, Cross 
Country, FCA, Student Government, 
Band, Interact Club, Key Club, Math 
Honor Society, Italian Club, International 
Club, and Cum Laude Society. 
Owen plans to attend UNC Chapel Hill for 
Health Policy and Management and 
Political Science. 

Parsonage Renovations 
are continuing!

If you would like to donate 
to this project, please 
place your donation in 
a tithing envelope, 
mark it as 
“PARSONAGE” and 

place it on the offering plate on 
Sunday or mail your contribution 
to the church office. 

Fellowship Meal 
           Wednesday, June 12th 6:00pm 

      Dover Fellowship Hall
Please join us for a time of fellowship prior 
to service. 

“Moments with our Maker” 
Bible Study & Journaling 

Thursday, June 13th 6:30 pm 
Dover Fellowship Hall

Janet Flinchum will be leading the devotion 
and journaling time. Come join us and 
bring a friend! Please see Janet Flinchum for 
more details.

Father-Son 
Banquet 

Saturday, June 15th 
9:00 APM 

  Dover Fellowship Hall

Father’s and Son Banquet-we will have a 
scrumptious breakfast feast. We will enjoy a 
time of good food and fellowship as we 
celebrate our Father’s. Please sign up at the 
bulletin board no later than Wednesday, 
June 5th if you plan to attend. 

    Father’s Day 
Sunday, June 16th

We will be honoring our 
Father’s during Worship 
Service. 

DOVER CARES 
Thursday, June 20th 

2:00-3:00 pm 
Dover Fellowship Hall 

Happy Father’s Day from DOVER 
CARES. 
This is our 3rd in a series of articles of 
tips for visiting a nursing home.  
THIS MONTH’S TIP: 
Bring in old family photographs to 
share and discuss. Reminisce about past 
life experiences, your own experiences. 
Listen to their stories; everyone’s story 
is different. 

Thank you, Sandra. 



o Pres-School Helpers
o Rotation Leaders-you have a

“crew” of five kids you take
to each rotation.

o Nursery Helpers
o Recreation

Any Adult who plans on 
volunteering for VBS needs to turn 
in their T-Shirt size by June 2nd. 
Also, please turn in t-shirt size for 
any youth or children who plan on 
attending. 

I am exited to announce that 
all of lead roles are filled this 
year! We still need Rotational 
Leaders- you will have five 
children you take to each 
rotation and other volunteers.
As we enter into the last 45 
days before VBS, please 
continue to pray for our 
Leaders, Volunteers, the 
children who will attend and 
their families.
This year, our goal is for each 
child and teen to leave VBS 
with a NEW BIBLE! If you 
would like to donate $20 
towards our mission you can 
a tithe envelope VBS Bible. 
Last year we had 35 Babies-
Youth.
Those who plan to attend or 
volunteer at VBS, and would 
like a T-shirt please sign-up 
on T-Shirt form in the 
hallway.

 PRAY FOR OUR CHURCH- 
"God, let our church be a great 
influence in our community through 
our VBS. We want your perfect love 
to be at the foundation of our city, 
and we pray that we spread your 
love. Let your doors to be open and 
our hearts be welcoming to all kids 
and their families. Let your 
goodness shine through us."

 PRAY FOR OUR FAMILIES-
"Heavenly Father, let the changes in 
kids' hearts this week be an 
inspiration to their families. Let 
parents and caretakers pursue a 
deeper relationship with you. Let 
family connections grow, stronger, 
deeper and focused on you. Give 
kids strength to stand firmly rooted 
to their faith and relationship with 
you."

 PRAY FOR OUR KIDS- 
"Jesus, we pray that through VBS, 
kids in our community will grow in 
their relationship with you. We ask 
that you begin to break down any 
walls that might be preventing their 
hearts from receiving your love. We 
ask that the truth of who you are 
sinks deep into their hearts. Let 
them leave knowing who you are 
and the overwhelming, joyful love 
you have for each and every one of 
them. May the impact of VBS last a 
lifetme."

 PRAY FOR OUR VOLUNTEERS -
"Lord, be with our volunteers as 
they plan, prepare, and put on 
our VBS this year. Keep them 
health in body and mind before, 
during and after VBS. Allow 
opportunities for them to share 
the good news of who you are 
with kids. Give them creative 
ideas to reach children, give 
them peace when times get 
stressful, and fill their hearts 
with joy as they faithfully 
complete your work."

 PRAY FOR OUR VBS-
"Dear God, thank you for going 
before us as we prepare for VBS> 
Help us meet any needs of 
supplies, decorations, and 
volunteers we may have. Provide 
the opportunity for families far 
and wide to attend VBS. Thank 
You for the opportunity to pour 
into the lives of these kids in 
deep and meaningul ways. We 
pra that above all else you are 
GLORIFIED in our VBS."

 PRAY FOR VOLUNTEERS-
"Lords, please bring volunteers 
to serve at VBS. Fill their hearts 
with your love and patience to 
be poured our upon the kids. 
Give them strength, health, and 
our overwhelming joy to serve! 
We pray that our volunteers are 
given the opportunity to help 
children experience you and that 
they would grow closer to you!"








